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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 11:59 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Mon, 06/05/2023 - 11:58 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Desseray Stepski 
7886 Piedmont Cres. 
Prince George 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
Please choose a new location as the rezoning bylaw will displace over 100 residents and is incredibly 
inconsiderate to the long-term trailer park residents that would be stuck with nowhere to go. Prince George has 
a large community I am sure that together we can find a better solution then jeopardizing out local community. 
There are elderly, families and single parents that rely on the trailer park as a wholesome community to live 
grow and flourish in, taking this away benefits the “1%”. Respect your local residents and they will respect you. 

Redacted


